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Approval of agreement with Earl Dudley Inc. GPS Base Station

SUMMARY: The Engineering Department currently has a GPS base station at the Police
Department. The system is in need of an upgrade that would cost between $8,000 and $12,000.

Earl Dudley Inc. sells this type of service to individuals. They are currently looking for a location in
Crossville to set up a GPS base station. They have agreed to give the City one access to their base
station at no cost if the City will allow them to place the system on top of the City Hall building and
provide internet access and electricity as outlined in the attached agreement.
City Staff recommends the approval of the agreement pending City Attorney approval.

BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve contract

File #: 19-0081, Version: 1

City of Crossville Printed on 1/2/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

